
                                               
 

Oxfordshire Association of Cricket Officials (ECB ACO) 
(incorporating Oxfordshire Cricket Umpires & Scorers Association) 

 
Women’s & Girls Officials Officer 

 
Young Cricket Officials Officer 

 
 
In light of ECB and OCB developments the Oxfordshire ACO is looking to establish 
posts of Women & Girls Officials Officer and Young Cricket Officials Officer to 
work with the ACO in conjunction with the County Board. 
 
These voluntary posts would include the responsibilities of: 

• recruiting, training and retaining officials (umpires and scorers) in line with 
national and local programmes  

• tracking and supporting these officials through the pathway processes 
• ensuring they are aware of key opportunities available to them throughout the 

game.  
• encouraging ALL officials to take a part in women’s and youth cricket. 

 
Oxfordshire ACO realize that the archetypal “old man in a white coat and funny hat” 
may not be the ideal person to lead these initiatives but we will be there to support 
these post holders should they request help and provide necessary information and 
materials along with local and national colleagues. 
 
If you feel you have the time and energy to take on either of these posts, please 
contact: 
 
 Andy Grose (Oxfordshire ACO Chairman) 
andy.grose@theopenworkpartnership.com  
Mob: 07785 351263  
Tel: 01869 573174  
 
to discuss things further. 
  
 
 


